
Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for all of your support during the lockdown. We really appreciate 

everything that you have done for us. For example, keeping us healthy and 

active, helping us with the work that we found more challenging and helping to 

keep us mentally healthy. Thank you for keeping us happy and motivated 

throughout lockdown.  

It has been very different from our usual lives, but you have helped us to get 

through it. We are very grateful for your help and support. 
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